### Bunny Bunch Daycare& Pre-K Newsletter March 2019



#### <u>Important Bunny Bunch News!</u>

The children had so much fun in February!

They loved their visit from the dentist, had such a fun time at their 100th Day of School party and they LOVED their Valentine's Day ice cream party!

A big THANK YOV to all of the parents for making our Valentine's Day parties so wonderful!

The first week of March will be Dr. Seuss

Weeki All of the children will be having dress down days to celebrate! Monday is silly sock day. Tuesday is mismatch day, Wednesday is favorite stuffed animal day. Thursday is crazy hat day, and Friday is pajama day! The children are looking forward to this fun week!

The children will be celebrating St. Patrick's Day on Friday, March 15<sup>th</sup>! Make sure to wear green this day to celebrate!

REMINDER: payments are always due in full on the Friday before the following week of attendance.

### Happy Birthday!!

This month we would like to wish
Cassidy a very happy 1st birthday,
Annabelle and Alice a very happy 2st
birthday, Thomas a very happy 3st
birthday, Shane and Harper a very happy
4th birthday, and Matthew a very happy
5th birthday! We would also like to wish
Miss Emily and Miss Ashley a very
happy birthday this month! We hope
you all have a wonderful day!

#### Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Samantha from our Ward Road Location! Miss Samantha has been a part of our Bunny Bunch team for a while now and has proven herself to be a hardworking and reliable member. Her great attendance and willingness to work make her an important asset to this company. Miss Samantha can be seen working in all of our classrooms but mostly in our Toddler Room and Pre-K.3 Room. No matter what room she is in she does a great job adapting and giving it her all. Miss Samantha has a very kind, gentle, and caring personality which is why she is loved and adored by all of the children, parents, and coworkers. She insures that all the children are having fun and is there to give a hug if a child is ever in need. Miss Samantha is very easy going and has great communication with both the parents and staff. Her laid back and go with the flow attitude makes her easy to work with and a joy to be around. We appreciate all that Miss Samantha does and love working side by side with her every day. Congratulations Miss Samantha and thank you for all that you do!! We love you!!!

#### STAR STUDENTS!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR OURLITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: TODDLER: PRE-K 3: PRE-K 4: Helen Riley Harper

Harper Trevor Jackson

Cooper



The theme this month in the Infant Room is "My Body." The infants will find themselves busy as they start to learn all about their little selves. To start, they will be going over where their mouth, nose, ears, eyes, head, arms, legs, and feet are, as well as listening to plenty of fun books that will teach them all about the body. Their little arms and legs will be kept moving with fun activities such as dancing to music. They will also be celebrating Dr. Seuss Week and preparing for St. Patrick's Day!

We cannot wait to start this fun month!

During Dr. Seuss week the children will be having some silly dress days. Monday will be silly sock day, Tuesday will be mismatch/silly day, Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day, Thursday will be crazy hat day and Friday will be pajama day!

Congratulations our Infant Star of the Month,

Helen !!





The Luck of the Infant Room is with Helen!! She is our wonderful Star of the Month! Helen is a happy and friendly little girl who is having so much fun in the Infant Room! She comes in each day with a big, adorable smile that brightens up the room. She is such a sweetheart and is adored by everyone. Helen has been impressing us ever since she started at Bunny Bunch and constantly shows us what a bright little girl she is! First she started walking early and now she is starting to talk more too. She loves to do Circle Time and learns new things very quickly. She especially loves when it is time to sing the ABCs and count! This little smarty also loves to do puzzles and does a great job. You can often find this cutie reading books, showing us her cute dance moves while dancing to music, and playing so nicely with all of her friends. We love having this beautiful and loving little girl here with us at Bunny Bunch and are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Helen!! We love you!!!



The theme in the Toddler Room is "March Time Fun" as the Toddlers have a month full of fun ahead of them. In the beginning of the month the toddlers will be learning all about "Dr. Seuss". They will be reading many fun stories and doing creative crafts to go along. The following week, "Shamrocks and St. Patrick's Day," will keep the children busy as they make rainbows, shamrocks and pots of gold as they prepare for St. Patrick's Day! Our next week, "Nursery Rhymes," will have the kiddos creating fun crafts to go along with the well-known nursery rhymes that they will sing and learn about each day. The last week will be a fun one for the toddlers as they learn all about "Dinosaurs." They will be making many fun crafts and reading new stories as they learn all about dinos.

March is sure to be a fun month for these little cuties!

During Dr. Seuss week the children will be having some silly dress days.

Monday will be silly sock day, Tuesday will be mismatch/silly day,

Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day,

Thursday will be crazy hat day and Friday will be pajama day!

Congratulations our Toddler Star of the Month,

Riley !!





Congratulations our Toddler Star of the Month, Riley!!

Riley is a beautiful, bright, and loveable girl who is doing a fantastic job in the Toddler Room! Riley brightens up the room each day with her sweet smile and fun-loving personality. She is having so much fun playing with all of her friends, who she is always so kind and caring to. She does a great job sharing and you can always count on her to be a great helper when it comes to clean up time. She is also loving learning new things each day! She is doing great with her colors, shapes, and numbers and constantly impresses us with how quickly she learns. Riley is also doing a super job with potty training! This happy girl loves to dance to music, build with the blocks, and make beautiful crafts. Her teachers and friends all love being around her. She is very loving and gives the best hugs! We are very proud of

her and are excited to see what she does next! Congratulations Riley!! We love you!!!



March into Spring" is the theme this month in our Pre-K3 Room! During this month will be celebrations, especially birthdays. So if you happen to hear us singing "Happy Birthday" in the beginning of the month, it will be for Dr. Seuss as we participate in a week of fun stories and activities to celebrate his special day! With the first week's theme being "Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss," the children will listen to Dr. Seuss books and complete learning activities and crafts related to that day's story. We will also be having some silly dress days to go along with our silly Dr. Seuss stories! The next week, "Green is for Leprechauns," will have the children celebrating St. Patrick's Day with lots of fun activities and crafts. "Weather for Ducks" is the next week's theme as the kiddos get ready for the new season. They will be learning about the different types of weather with fun crafts such as rain clouds and rainbow mobiles. The fun isn't over just vet, as we will end this fun month with a bright theme of "Radiant Rainbows!" the children will be working with all of the different and beautiful colors while they learn about rainbows, make fun name clouds, and do so many fun crafts. We cannot wait for all of the exciting activities that will take place in March!

During Dr. Seuss week the children will be having some silly dress days. Monday will be silly sock day, Tuesday will be mismatch/silly day, Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day, Thursday will be crazy hat day, and Friday will be pajama day!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month,

Harper !!

# Pre-K 3 News!



Congratulations our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Harper !!

Harper is a beautiful, bright, and very sweet young lady who is doing a fantastic job in our Pre-K 3 Room! She absolutely loves to learn and constantly impresses her teachers with how hard she works. She is doing a great job with spelling and writing her name and with learning her address! Harper always puts 110% into all of her work. She loves to do centers and is always smiling and having fun while doing all of her work. This creative girl especially loves to do crafts, which always turn out so beautiful. She also loves to read books, dance to music, and play pretend with the toy animals. Harper is such a sweetheart who quickly became an important part of our class and she is a great friend to everyone. She loves to play with all of her friends and is always so kind and caring. Harper has such a fun-loving personality and others just love being around her. We love having this happy girl here with us and are excited to continue to watch her learn and grow! Congratulations Harper!!

We love you!!!

Page 6



Pre-K 4 is ready for "March Madness!" We start this month off with "Fun With Dr. Seuss!" During this week we will be celebrating his birthday, reading many of his stories, and making fun crafts to go along with them! This week is also a great time to practice rhyming. Make sure to check out the class calendar to see our special dress-up days for this week! "All About Money" is what we will be learning about during our next week of March. The children will be learning about the value of money and how to save it by making their own piggy banks! They will also be creating coin books and making fun St. Patrick's Day crafts! The following week, "My Five Senses," will be a fun one for the children as they explore different sights, sounds, tastes, smells, and sensory items. We will end this week with a fun tasting party! Our next week, "Springtime," will have Miss Emily and her students doing many fun springtime crafts and activities as they prepare for the new season. They will be exploring the colors of Spring, reviewing the different seasons, and learning about the changes that they will start to see take place outside as the Spring season arrives. Throughout the month the children will continue to work on their letters, numbers, sight words, and all of their learning skills. This is going to be a fun month that this pre-k 4 class is sure to love!

#### There is no UPK on Friday, March 15th.

During Dr. Seuss week the children will be having some silly dress days. Monday will be silly sock day, Tuesday will be mismatch/silly day, Wednesday will be bring your favorite stuffed animal to school day, Thursday will be crazy hat day, and Friday will be pajama day!

The Pre-K 4 class will be having a Taste Party on Friday, March 22<sup>nd</sup>. Keep an eye out for a sign up sheet outside Miss Emily' classroom during the "My Five Senses" week!

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Stars of the Month,

Trevor, Jackson & Cooper!!

# Pre-K 4 News!



Trevor is our Star of the Month for his enthusiasm to learn during class! Trevor has been having so much fun learning new things each day and has been impressing his teachers with how quickly he learns! He is a very bright young man who is doing a great job with learning his letters and numbers and is doing awesome with practicing his writing. He also knows his complete address and how to spell his name in sign language! Trevor is always so proud to show his teachers something new he has learned, and we are always proud too! He is doing very well during centers and has been working hard on taking his time with his work. This funny and happy young man loves to play and have fun and others just love being around him. He loves to build with the wooden blocks, play in the kitchen center, and his absolute favorite is Show & Tell on Fridays! We have had so much fun watching Trevor grow from an adorable and smiley baby into a handsome, smart, fun-loving, and all around wonderful young man! We are definitely going to miss him when he goes to Kindergarten but know that he will do an awesome job and have so much fun! Congratulations Trevor!! We love you!!!

# Pre-K 4 News!



Jackson is our Star of the Month for participating more and more during class each day! Jackson has really been impressing all of his teachers lately with his eagerness to learn new things. He has been doing a great job listening during Circle Time and is always one of the first to answer questions. He always gets right into centers and has been working very hard. He has been very happy and smiling all of the time while doing all of his work! Jackson has been showing us how quickly he learns, especially when it comes to sight words! He loves to find the words that we are learning in books and spell them for us! He is also doing very well with his writing skills and loves to practice each day. You can also find this fun-loving young man playing with all of his friends, and of course building something awesome with the blocks. He is a very funny and kind young man who is friends with everyone. Jackson started with Bunny Bunch when he was a super cute and loving baby and we have absolutely loved watching him grow into a handsome and bright young man. We know that Jackson will continue to do a great job this year and will be more than ready for Kindergarten! Congratulations Jackson!! We love you!!!

## Pre-K 4 News!



Cooper is our Star of the Month for working hard during class each day! Cooper has been doing a great job with all of his work lately and we are very proud of him! Each morning he is ready for Circle Time and is a great listener, and has been participating more and more. When it is time for centers he is always ready and excited to do all of his work. Cooper loves to work with all of his teachers and impresses us more and more each day with how hard he is working. This bright young man especially loves to practice his writing in his writing notebook and when it comes to cutting he is a pro! Cooper has grown so much since September and is doing a great job preparing for Kindergarten. His easy-going and fun personality makes others love being around him. He is very polite and kind to everyone and is always willing to help others out. Cooper loves to have fun and play pretend in the kitchen center, make awesome crafts, and loves our dry erase writing center. Cooper started with us in the Infant Room and we have absolutely loved watching him grow into a handsome, caring, and smart young man. We are very proud of him and know he will do great next year! Congratulations Cooper!! We love you!!!